
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Notice of Intent to Award 

 

 

To: Proposers to Portland State University’s Request for Proposal (RFP) No. 25986 for 

Consulting Services for HIPAA Compliance Project 

 

From: Paul L. Thomas, Contracts Officer, CPPB 

 PSU Contracting and Procurement Services 

 

Date: April 23, 2014 

 

Re: Notice of Intent to Award 

 

Pursuant to RFP Section 1, 14.Post-Selection Review & Finalists, PSU Contracting 

and Procurement Services is issuing this Notice of Intent to Award. PSU 

Contracting and Procurement Services has recommended selection of the 

referenced RFP for: 

 

Consulting Services for HIPAA Compliance Project: 

 

Moss Adams, LLP 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Contracting and Procurement Services – University Financial Services 
 
Post Office Box 751 503-725-3441 tel 
Portland, Oregon 97207-0751 503-725-7873 fax 
 contract@pdx.edu 
  
 

 


